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23rd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you’re having a lovely half term and are enjoying some slightly calmer 
weather after the stormy weekend. 
 
In this letter: 

• Government changes to self-isolation and testing  

• Final Reminder – consent for Covid Vaccinations on Tues 1st March 
 
Government changes to self-isolation and testing from Thursday 24th February 
 
Tomorrow we are expecting to receive full guidance on what the changes to the self-
isolation rules and testing guidance means for schools and students. We will write 
on Friday to clarify this ready for the start of Term 4. 
 
Final Reminder – consent for Covid Vaccinations on Tues 1st March 
 
A reminder that the deadline for providing consent for the Covid vaccinations taking 
place in school on 1st March is midnight tomorrow, Thursday 24th February. Consent 
can not be given after that time. 
 
The link to the consent form is:  

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/coviddose2/2021/consent 
 

Please see the attachment to my letter of 11th February for further details. 
 
 
I will be writing again on Friday with further details regarding the start to Term 4. 
My thanks to those students who have expressed an interest in joining Mr McGilloway 
and me on Friday morning for a conversation on our changing uniform expectations; 
we will be emailing those students this afternoon with further information. 
 

With best wishes, as ever. 
 

 
 
 
 

Tom Inman  
Headteacher 
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